
14/01/2020 

MR Philip Bloom 
24 Wyatt AVE 
Belrose NSW 2085 
philip.bloom@im3vet.com 

RE: DA2019/1420 - 6 Wyatt Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I oppose the Development Application DA2019/1420.
Main reason is that there is no curb and guttering of the northern side of Wyatt Ave (western 
end). When the School has a function the traffic is increased and parking decreased 
dramatically, reducing access to my property.
If the Council approved the curb and guttering and widening of Wyatt Ave, then I would 
consider approval of the development.
Philip Bloom 
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